TESTIMONY REGARDING HB 69

To: Alaska State Senate Judiciary Committee

From: Lynn Willis, 10140 Hillcrest Lane, Eagle River, Alaska 99577 
March 10, 2013

     I would ask that each member of the committee state on the public record a simple “yes” or  “no” response to the following statement;   “ I personally will enforce Alaska state law by interfering with a federal official performing his or her authorized duties thus exposing myself to federal criminal prosecution for my actions.”     

    If you Senators would not personally enforce HB69 yet rather send a State Trooper to enforce HB 69  and not be willing to personally assist that Trooper, thereby exposing yourself to a term in a Federal Penitentiary, then you clearly do have the courage to support your convictions and Alaskans deserve to know this. 

Mr. Lynn Willis

